
From: <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Sep 22, 2022 at 2:53 PM 
Subject: <b>WV Birth to Three Training Tidbit on Internet Safety </b> 
To: 
 

 

WV Birth to Three is pleased to announce the release of a new Training Tidbit 

video on Internet Safety Tips. 

 

The video provides tips on how to keep your devices safe while using the internet.  Just 

adding a couple of these extra security measures will protect you from malware and 

breaches that will harm or allow hackers to access your information. 

 

More information on internet safety will be made available over the coming weeks! 

 

The WV Birth to Three Team 
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